NCC-047086-20 Accident reporting for Noise Induced Hearing Loss

Dear Requester,
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act.

Following various checks across departments, Nottinghamshire County Council can confirm that we
have no reported cases.

We trust this now resolves your enquiry and where we have not been able to provide details we
expect that this information is not held by Nottinghamshire county Council at this time.

We suggest all requesters search under our publication scheme in advance of requesting information
under the freedom of information act.

Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website,
under Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-
information/disclosure-log/

You can use the search facility using keywords. i.e. un regulated / care / home etc.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .

Kind Regards
Complaints and Information Team
Nottinghamshire County Council

County Hall
Dear Sir, Madam,

| am writing to request an Freedom of Information request relating to all accidents reported by BT
(British Telecommunications PLC) for Noise Induced Hearing Loss (NIHL) since the year 2000
which has resulted in an absence of their employees of more than three or seven working days in line
with the correct accident reporting procedure for RIDDOR guidelines under the Health and Safety at
Work Act 1974.

| am also requesting a Freedom of Information request relating to all accidents reported by any other
companies or individuals for accident since the year 2000 relating to Noise Induced Hearing Loss
(NIHL) which has resulted in a period of absence of more than three or seven working days under
the RIDDOR guidelines in line with the Health and Safety at Work Act 1974.

| expect a prompt and reasonable reply within the 30 calendar days from you in line with current
GDPR regulations and ICO guidelines.

Please respond to my Freedom of Information request to my email
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